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                                      6th October 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Out and About!  Showing off our village  

The boys and girls enjoyed 
showing off their local 
community to the new 

members of staff by taking 
them on a walkabout around 

Glencaple village.  It was also 
an opportunity to visit and enjoy 

the new playground facilities 
and play with their friends 

during the school day!       
Thank you, children  

 
Transition events for Primary Seven: 

1. Operation Safety – this Monday 9th October.  Please arrive to school on time 
for the bus and remember to take your water bottle, snack, lunch and 
waterproof jacket. 

2. Monday 30th October – visit from DHS Cluster secondary Headteacher,        
Mr Cubbon and School Captaincy Team.  Another visit will take place later in 
November. 

3. Monday 13th November – P7 Open Evening at 7pm – letter enclosed 
4. November/December    – P7 attend ‘DHS for a Day’ – date to be confirmed. 

  
Term Two Staffing 
Next week, we bid farewell and thank you to Mrs Boyd for working in P1-4 across 
this term.  We wish her all the best.  Please find a letter enclosed explaining the 
staffing arrangements for next term. 
 

Safe Inside Together (SIT) Procedure – Lockdown                                                                                

Please find a letter enclosed explaining this Council led practice across all schools in 

Dumfries and Galloway.  In the event that you need to share with your child, please 

feel free to do so. 

Happy Halloween                                                                             31st October            

On Tuesday, 31st October, the children can come to school dressed in Halloween 

costume, if they wish to do so – no scary masks please!  Throughout the day, the 

children will engage in some fun activities. 
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Parent / Teacher / Pupil Learning Consultations                         15th November                                                                                                                           

Each year we report to parents / carers about the progress and next steps for their 

child/ren.  This will take place next term 3rd week back on Wednesday 15th 

November from 3.30pm-7.00pm.  Please indicate on the return slip enclosed your 

preferred time so that arrangements can be put in place for our return to school.  We 

look forward to meeting with you so that we can engage in a positive conversation 

with you and your child. 

Fun in the park! 

This will be our last 

newsletter for the term as we 

are on holiday next Friday 

13
th

 October for our 2 week 

break.  Thank you for your 

support over the course of 

our positive Term One of the 

session.  Have a wonderful 

October break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards,       

Mrs Scriven , Caerlaverock Staff and Pupils 

 


